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Mercury Products
Recycling Program

Fluorescent bulbs and tubes contain
mercury

Fluorescent bulbs and tubes are a great
way to save energy. They use three-
quarter less energy than

incandescent lamps and are safe to use
but contain mercury. Mercury is a toxic
substance and it is especially harmful to
children and pregnant women. If fluores-
cents are disposed improperly or bro-
ken, mercury may be released into the
environment, posing a health hazard.

Please bring the following to the City of
Clinton Public Works & Utilities
Department to be recycled:

Mercury thermostats

Fluorescent tubes

Compact fluorescent light bulbs

(CFLs)

Universal waste lamps including, but

not limited to...

*  Fluorescent

* High intensity discharge

#  Mercury vapor

Drop off Location:

City of Clinton

Public Works & Utilities

200 W, John Street
Monday—Friday
7am-3:30pm

For more information:
910.2994905 or
www.cityofclintonnc.us



